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Subject: Objection to alcohol licensing 856 kings road 

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 

wish to submit a formal objection to the request for an alcohol licence for the above 
named property. 

We see the approval of such a request to be damaging to the local area, encouraging the gathering of groups of individuals wishing to use 
the venue as an off licence rather than the proposed and agreed property change of use to a food takeaway. All planning proposals we 
have seen and have been approved for this property do not in any circumstance offer the option of clients eating in a restaurant setting, 
and therefore all alcohol sales are likely to be takeaway thus encouraging street drinking and antisocial behaviour. 

We see no justifiable reason why a takeaway establishment would need to sell alcohol, and the conservation fringe area in which this sits 
does not suit such a use. 

The sales of alcohol will further increase our previous represented concerns around litter, in particular now broken glass, in an area of 
green belt popular with wildlife, dog walkers, ramblers, cyclists on a recognised cycle route and family pets. What assurances can the 
business offer that the environment, members of the public and local residents have been considered in this application? 

This proposal will also increase traffic and parking issues with clients now using the outlet for the sole purpose of alcohol purchasing. 
Indeed if this was the intended use, this was the original use of the establishment before CHANGE of use was granted, casting much doubt 
over the credibility of the whole planning process. 

________________________________ 
The information in this email (and any attachment) may be for the intended recipient only. If you know you are not the intended recipient, 
please do not use or disclose the information in any way and please delete this email (and any attachment) from your system. 
The Council does not accept service of legal documents by e-mail. 

Legal notice: Leeds City Council contracts on the basis of a formal letter, contract or order form. An e-mail from Leeds City Council will not 
create a contract unless it clearly and expressly states otherwise. For further information please refer to: 
https://www.leeds.gov.uk/councillors-and-democracy/council-constitution 
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